
 
 
 

    
 
 

    

 

 

 

The Massachusetts Department of Transportation invites you to the 

 

25% Design Public Hearing 
 

for the  
 

Worcester Kelley Square Improvement Project 

Wednesday, February 27*, at 6:00 PM 

Worcester Technical High School, Auditorium 

1 Skyline Drive, Worcester, MA 

You are invited to join MassDOT at a Design Public Hearing on the Kelley Square Improvement Project. At 

this hearing, the project team will present the 25% design plans and gather public comments. The 25% design 

was developed based on extensive public input received at three public workshops, a public information 

meeting, and from written comments submitted to the project email address.  

MassDOT, in coordination with the City of Worcester, is undertaking the Kelley Square Improvement Project 

to improve safety and operations within the general Kelley Square area of Worcester. The project will address 

the safety and operational deficiencies all users face, including pedestrians, bicyclists and motorists, while also 

supporting the local businesses and residents who call Kelley Square home. 

For more information about the project, visit the website: 

www.mass.gov/worcester-kelley-square-improvement-project  
 

For project questions or comments, please email: kelleysqproj.worcester@dot.state.ma.us.  

 

Please share this information with anyone you think will be interested in the project, and encourage them to sign 

up for email alerts for project updates and meeting announcements. 

 

*In the case of inclement weather, the snow date is Thursday, February 28 (same location and time). 

 
If information is needed in another language, please contact the MassDOT Title VI Specialist by phone at (857) 368-8580.  

Si necesita información en otro lenguaje, favor contactar al especialista de MassDOT del Título VI al 857-368-8580. 

Jeśli informacja jest potrzebna w innym języku, proszę skontaktować się ze specjalistą Tytuł VI w MassDOT (857) 368-8580. 

This location is accessible to people with disabilities. MassDOT provides reasonable accommodations and/or language assistance free of charge upon 

request (including but not limited to interpreters in American Sign Language and languages other than English, open or closed captioning for videos, 

assistive listening devices and alternate material formats, such as audio tapes, Braille and large print), as available. For accommodation or language 

assistance, please contact MassDOT’s Chief Diversity and Civil Rights Officer by phone (857-368-8580), fax (857-368-0602), TTD/TTY (857-368-

0603) or by email (MassDOT.CivilRights@dot.state.ma.us). Requests should be made as soon as possible prior to the meeting, and for more 

difficult to arrange services including sign-language, CART or language translation or interpretation, requests should be made at least ten 

(10) business days before the meeting. 

In case of inclement weather, meeting cancellation announcements will be posted on the internet at http://www.massdot.state.ma.us/Highway/. 
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